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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Greetings Fellow DGCers:


Finally!  A little relief from the heat and smoke!   I have more energy to get some of those 
outdoor chores done as I’m sure you do!

Our October meeting at Gold Bug Park was very enjoyable and well attended.  After the meeting 
some went to lunch while others were entertained by two very knowledgeable docents at the 
stamp mill and the blacksmith’s shop.  

The birthday lunch at Sweetie Pies was very fun. There were eight of us attending and as usual 
the food was delicious!  Thank you Janet for organizing.  I’m already looking forward to next 
month’s lunch!  There are a whole gaggle of us celebrating birthdays in October including:  
Annie Tornincasa, Ginger DeGregory, Marilyn Johnson, Mary Bourn, Nancy Rushing, Sandra 
Bird, Sandy Adams, Tami Lee and me.

Fall brings more club activities and affiliated activities.  For the past few years the club has 
participated in CEDAPP’s Stars Come Out.  This evening provides us with a chance to honor a 
club member (or members) who have gone above and beyond for the club and community.  
Mary Bourn, Marilyn Johnson, Maureen Julian and Pat Schoggins have been past nominees.  I 
would love to have some suggestions for this year’s nominee.  

I attended on of the Crafts group get togethers and had a blast!  I highly recommend pitching in 
with this fun group.  Barbara and her team are crafting some very cute items to sell at the 
upcoming bazaar November 16-17 - another event we will need help with.

Our October meeting, hosted by Janel Edmonton and Mary Bourn, will be held at Green Acres 
Nursery in Folsom and will be a great opportunity to get together in one of our favorite places!  
Boredom should not be a problem for the next few months!  Enjoy Fall!

Norma Ray 
Attachments:  Minutes from the September 2018 meeting

Information about the October 3rd meeting


